From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 1:06 PM
To: C
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:16 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kim Lavallee

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

People can NOT afford their hydro rates now. You need to lower your costs!

I have family/friends in Southern Ontario and many are having a lot of issues with how high their hydro rates are per
month.

Businesses are closing or moving because of how high the rates are. It is unconscionable to be charging rates that you
are now, let alone with increasing rates.

-- Attachment --





